
 
 

 

De: SIM Organization [mailto:organization.sim@ipleiria.pt]  

Enviado el: martes, 09 de abril de 2013 01:18 p.m. 
Para: Baptista Lucio Maria del Pilar; pilarbaptista@gmail.com; pawi_101@hotmail.com 

Asunto: SIM 2013 PAPER REVIEW 

  

Dear Maria del Pilar Baptista, Laura Iturbide, Paola Lozoya 

  

Sorry for the delay in sending you the paper review.  

  

It is a pleasure to inform you that your paper entitled “Eco-efficiency in Six Mexican Small 

and Medium Enterprises” was accepted after minor amendments (see attached review 

form). Please do it in the next couple of days. 

  

I enclose by attachment the copyright agreement that needs to be filled and signed.  

  

The early bird registration deadline is April 19, 2013. 

  

Looking forward to meeting you at Lisbon. 

  

Kind Regards 

Helena Bártolo 
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